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 Catherine Hassall OBJ2015/2365/P 20/05/2015  17:37:29 The current extension at no.9 was built quite recently, and appears to be similar to others in the row.  I 

worry that if the further extension is allowed that it could set a precedent.  I am at the end of the terrace 

and back onto the garage [Cresta Motors] so I have only a tiny patch of 'back garden'.  I am unhappy at 

the idea of losing sight of any more greenery.
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